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Dear DCHS Parents, Friends, and Sponsors: 

Thank you very much for supporting the DCHS Theatre Program! Your kind gifts of time 

and money have really helped our students to excel. Your contributions provide set 

building materials, paint, costume rentals, fabric, and more for our production and are so 

greatly appreciated. 

We would like to thank you for your continued support for these wonderful kids by 

giving to our organization.  Your current donations, advertisements, and sponsorships 

will be used for our Spring Musical Production, The Addams Family. You may give 

through your business or organization, or even send a personal congratulations.  What a 

great way to commemorate a student’s hard work on what is going to be a great 

production! 

Attached you will find a form with all the specifics of giving to the DCHS Theatre 

Program.  We will need all contributions by February 28, 2020 for our Spring Musical 

Production, The Addams Family, in order for them to be included in the show program.  

Have our student representative fill out the form with you and keep this page for your 

records.   

Thank you again for your past support, and for renewing our great partnership! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Justin Stephens  

 

Director of Theatre, DCHS 
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